
 

 

The Big Picture 

Year 3 – Summer Term 1 - 2024 
Welcome to Summer Term 1 

Wow it’s the Summer term already and we have got 
another very busy half-term! Just a quick reminder of 

some key messages for the summer term… 
 

Homework 
Homework will be given out on Friday and should be 
returned by the following Wednesday. Children are 

responsible for ensuring that their homework is 
placed in the homework box.  

 
Home Reading 

Home reading should be completed daily for a 
minimum of 10 minutes. Children may read 

indepedently and complete accelerated quizzes at 
home or in school – this will be checked by a member 

of staff.  
 
 

Feel free to visit year 3’s class pages to keep up to 
date with everything we’re learning in school, as well 

as any updates. 
 

Please see the school website for further information 
about what’s on in school: 

www.meadowheadjuniors.co.uk 

Science: Plants  
 
 

 
 

Throughout this topic we will learn all about 
plants. We’ll be participating in lots of fun 

science experiments and observations as well 
as growing our own plants! 

Computing 
This term the children will be focusing on 

Online Safety. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

English: Ancient Egyptians 
 

In English this term, we will learn about Mystery 
narratives through the Ancient Egyptians and 

the book “Egyptology” 
 

We will then continue with the Ancient 
Egyptians but create our own exciting diary 

entry in the role of a character. 

Maths  
This term children will be learning about 2D 
shape, 3D shape, multiplication, divisions, 

addition, subtraction and money. 
 

Please help your child to learn their 2, 3, 4, 5, 8 
and 10 times table by practising with them 

regularly.  
 

Programmes to support you can be found on 
the class page. 

Other subjects 
RE: rules for living. PSHE: relationships. Art: animated drawings. Geography: The Lake 

District.  

P.E. 
Please ensure your child has the correct P.E kit in school. 

Outdoor PE on Tuesday / indoor on Thursday. 

http://www.meadowheadjuniors.co.uk/

